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CITY OF SANTA ROSA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

ANNUAL WEED ABATEMENT PROGRAM REPORT - 2016 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be conducted by the City Council on 

Tuesday March 8, 2016, at or after 5:00 p.m., in the City Council Chamber, City Hall, 100 

Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to receive public 

comment and recommendations prior to the City Council acting on the Annual Weed 

Abatement Program Report - 2016 

 

All property owners having any objections or protests to the charges for abatement, removal 

of weeds or rubbish, or both, are hereby notified to attend a meeting, when the City Council 

will hear any objections and give due consideration to the same. 

 

Comments and questions may be directed to Assistant Fire Marshal Paul Lowenthal, City of 

Santa Rosa Fire Department, 2373 Circadian Way, Santa Rosa, CA 95407, telephone 707-

543-3500, plowenthal@srcity.org.   

 

Stephanie A. Williams, Interim City Clerk, City of Santa Rosa 
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